CITY OF DETROIT

Notice of Public Outreach

You are invited to give input on the following proposal.

PROPOSAL
North End Neighborhood Planning Study

OUTREACH DETAILS

PLEASE NOTE: 11/11 meeting changed due to Veterans Day New date:
November 15 at 5:30 p.m. https://cityofdetroit.zoom.us/j/82561812361
Call In: 312-626-6799 Meeting ID: 825 6181 2361
November 16 at 5:30 p.m. https://cityofdetroit.zoom.us/j/87898914341
Call In: 312-626-6799 Meeting ID: 878 9891 4341

ADMINISTRATIVE SUMMARY

The City of Detroit Planning and Development Department proposes to spend up to $400,000 to
hire a consultant team to create a neighborhood framework for the near and long-term planning
of the North End Neighborhood of Detroit. The requested scope of services includes technical
advice on land disposition, parks and open spaces, road improvements, housing stabilization
and development, pedestrian and vehicle safety, cultural heritage and historic preservation
combined with strong community engagement. Upon approval, the framework study will have a
tentative start date of January 2022 and potentially run through December 2023.

ONLINE FEEDBACK

Contact Calvin Johnson, City Planner
at calvin.johnson@detroitmi.gov

With advance notice of seven calendar days, the City of Detroit will provide interpreter semvices at public meetings, indluding language translation
DETROIT and reasonable ADA accommodations. Please contact the Civil Rights, Inclusion and Opportunity Department at%31 3) 224-4950, through the TTY
number 711, or email crio@detroitmi.gov to schedule these services.
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